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Democrats wish the Duffy family well as they face the medical challenges ahead.

  

  

MADISON - The following is a statement from Democratic Party of Wisconsin chair Ben Wikler
on news that Rep. Sean Duffy will be resigning from Congress:

  

“The Democratic Party of Wisconsin sends its well wishes to the Duffy family as they face the
medical challenges ahead. During the fight against the repeal of the Affordable Care Act, I
worked closely with the families of children born with congenital heart defects. Nurturing these
children is a full-time job, and one that takes great emotional strength from the families who love
them. I will be hoping for the best for Sean and Rachel as they prepare to welcome their child to
the world.”

  

 1 / 1


